London
Hydro

October 18, 2012

VIA RESS and e-mail

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27w Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli,
RE: London Hydro Inc.

2013 Cost of Service Rate Application (EB-2012-0146)
Missing Appendix 1-H for Certification of Evidence Letter

On September 28, 2012, London Hydro filed its Cost of Service Rate Application through the

Board’s RESS system. Paper copies were delivered during the week of October i

Due to inadvertence, the Certification of Evidence Letter required under Chapter 1 Filing

Requirements was omitted.

Please find attached the missing Letter which I ask that you insert at the end of Exhibit 1 as

Appendix H.

In addition, please note that this Letter should have been referenced in the Application under

Other Matters in Exhibit 1 at page 18.
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused.

Should you have any questions or comments for require any further information, please do not

hesitate to contact me.



Yours truly,
Mike Chase
Director of Finance and Regulatory

cc: David Arnold, Chief Financial Officer, London Hydro



London
Hydro

September 11, 2012

RE: CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify that the information filed within this application is consistent with the Board’s
accounting requirements and procedures in the Board’s Accounting Procedures Handbook for
Electric Distribution Utilities, revised December 31, 2011, and any other accounting procedures
the Board may approve from time to time.

"D,/v.//

David Arnold, Chief Financial Officer
London Hydro Inc.
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